

For Your Benefit...

March 23, 2020



BRI is open for business and here for you!

The EPC Benefit Resources team is working normal business hours to assist with anything you or your staff may need during this difficult time. Whether it's a question regarding a benefit, help with filing a claim, or any question regarding your retirement account — give us a call or send an email!

EPC Benefit Resources, Inc.
Phone & Fax: 407-930-4492
Email: benefits@epc.org

Phone: 877-578-8707
Fax: 412-224-4465
Email: epc@cdsadmin.com

Monday through Friday, 8:30 - 4:30 PM EST

We know this is an unsettling time for most. We imagine a lot of you are juggling many tasks, and tending to children unexpectantly at home. Our team is here to serve you in whatever capacity we can. We continue to pray that you and your families stay safe and well and find hope in a peace that transcends all our understanding.

For retirement planning guidance, contact Fidelity at 877-895-5986. For benefit questions, billing matters, or eligibility information regarding medical, prescription, dental, vision, basic life or long-term disability, our EPC Administration team is available to assist.



98POINT6: AVAILABLE 24/7 TEXT BASED PHYSICIAN VISIT

Did you sign up for our text-based primary care visit benefit yet? If not, use the link here to download the app from your smart device and register for free if you are in any of our Benefit Plans! Sign up by March 31st, to be entered to win one of ten Amazon gift cards!

O sharecare

Sharecare is our wellness program administered by Highmark, available to 1) all teaching elders (including those not on our medical plan) and 2) all employees and spouses enrolled in any of our Medical plans. Sharecare provides you with a wealth of personalized guidance to help you live a healthier lifestyle by eating right, exercising, getting the right amount of sleep, reducing stress, and more. Complete the Sharecare rewards program for 2020 and you can earn a \$75 gift card!

Once registered, Sharecare users will receive frequent timeline cards, providing updated, relevant information. Further, Sharecare is in the process of adding a new consultation via their in-app symptom checker, AskMD, to help users identify risk and symptoms related to COVID-19.

- 1) To register and get started, go to mycare.sharecare.com.
- 2) Follow the prompts to set up a new account. EPC Benefits has already paid for your enrollment.
- 3) Enter your information exactly as it appears on your Highmark member ID card.
- 4) If you are a Teaching Elder not enrolled in our medical plan, and have not yet received a Wellness Card with a member ID, please reach out to our benefits team at Benefits@epc.org or 407-930-4492.

Sign up and get started toward a healthier 2020 and earning your reward today!